
 
 
 
 
April 11, 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Preschool Parent/Guardian: 
 
Believe it or not, it’s time to register for 2018-2019 preschool!   
 
The morning program continues 3 days each week - Tuesday, Thursday and Friday - for 
students not entering kindergarten the following school year.  The pre-K afternoon 
program is 4 days each week - Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday - for students 
attending kindergarten the following school year. 
 
Registration should be for the preschool at your boundary school.  Boundary exceptions 
will be considered on a space available basis. 
 
If you plan to attend our Community Education Preschool next year, complete and 
return the enclosed registration form to your teachers by Friday, May 4, 2018 in this 
envelope. 
 
Please call 360-954-3895 or email - lisa.young@washougalsd.org if you have any 
questions concerning the 2018-19 registration process. 
 
We appreciate your prompt response. Families moving into the area have been calling to 
register for preschool. Returning students are given priority through May 4, 2018.  
 
We look forward to seeing you again next year!  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Lisa Young 
Early Learning Coordinator 
Washougal School District 
 


